
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-153 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Request for Reconsideration 

Agenda Date: September 26, 2019 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council reconsider resolution 18-319 regarding the requested refund of a Minor 
Variance Fee; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct Staff to communicate with the Property Owner to ensure information 
to be considered is complete. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 

At the meeting of July 26, 2018, Council passed Resolution 18-319 as follows: 

18-319 

MOVED BY: D. Burrows 

SECONDED BY: B. Koski 

WHEREAS the Municipality of Temagami has received a letter from Clearwater 

Planning requesting a refund of the minor variance application fee of $600;  

AND WHEREAS the invoice submitted from MHBC Planning, Urban Design & 

Landscape Architecture before taxes was $711.75;  

AND WHEREAS past practice no refunds of payments for planning applications have 

ever been made;  

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct staff to notify Clearwater 

Planning that Council is not willing to approve the refund of the application at this time. 

CARRIED 
 
On September 9, 2019, Staff received and email which reads: 

To Mayor and Council: 
 
I am kindly requesting that Mayor and Council reconsider resolution 18-319 regarding a refund of 
a minor variance application for our property located at 295 Fox Run. 
This particular application was not required and therefore the Committee of Adjustment did not 
have to meet and deal with said variance. 
It has come to my attention that Council did not have all the information regarding the variance 
refund at the time the resolution was passed and this is my reason for requesting this matter be 
reconsidered with all pertinent information presented. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter, Kim and Phil Jones 

 
Discussion should be limited to whether the matter is to be reconsidered or not.  The merits of the subject 
matter would be debated at a future meeting should Council determine to reconsider this matter. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
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Treasurer/Administrator 


